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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

August 21, 1981

Phoenix Resources Co.
3524 Northwest 56th St. Suite 300
Oklahoma City, OK 73112

Re: Smith
#1-H-2-8S-28E
Chaves County, NM

Gentlemen:

The last report this office received on the subject well
was in May 1980.

To date we have had no response to our letter of April 3,
1981 requesting reports on the well.

Please submit Form C-103 reporting setting and cementing
the production casing, all perforations and treatment,
and what your plans are for the well.

Failure to submit the above requested report immediately
will result in this matter being referred to our attorney
for legal action.

Sincerely,

ZJ,d:M

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II

WAG:br

P.0. DRAWER DD
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 74B8-1283



